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.Reinert, Harry

From: DDES News [ddes-news@kingcounty.gov] on behalf of DDES-NEWS [ddes-
News@KINGCOUNTY.GQV]

Sent:  Friday, August 22, 2008 10:29 AM
To: DDES-NEWS@LISTS. KINGCOUNTY.GOV
Subject: Public comment opportunity on SEPA & climate change regulations - Sept. 12 deadline

Department of Development and Environmental Services (DDES)
E-mail news service

The King County Department of Development and Environmental Services, in consultation with a workgroup with
representation from business, local governments, the state, and the public, is developing an ordinance to
implement a proposed policy that would allow King County to exercise substantive authority under the State
Environmental Policy Act (SEPA) to condition or deny proposals that would have a significant, adverse impact on
the environment due to their greenhouse gas emissions.

DDES is seeking public comment on the proposal before it is transmitted to the King County Council. Please see
DDES Legisfative News at http://your.kinggounty.gov/permits/codes/legnews.aspx for information on how to
submit comments and for more details about the proposal. Comments are due by Friday, September 12, 2008,
4:30 p.m. :

Additional information on climate change topics is also available at
http://your.kingcounty.gov/permits/info/site/ClimateChange.aspx.

Harry Reinert

King County Department of Development and
Environmental Services

900 Oakesdale Avenue SW

Renton, WA 88057-5212

208-296-7132

For more information about DDES, visit our Web site at hitp:f/www .kingcounty.gov/permits.
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